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2017 ICF CANOE FREESTYLE WORLD 
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION # 2 – WATER LEVELS CHANGE 

 

Due to an emergency search and rescue in all river channels in 

the San Juan area, the water levels were dropped by 2.5 – 3 

CuM/S in the evening of Tuesday 28 November 2017. 

 

Normal water levels are planned to resume the previous 55 

CuM/S from 22:00 hours on Wednesday 29 November 2017.  

 

Water levels will be maintained the same throughout the K1 

Senior Men’s competition.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience.     

 

 

The competition committee 


